MURDO AREA CHAMBER OF COMMERCE

JUNE 6, 2018

The June meeting began at 7:00 AM with Tennille, Ray, Kip, Sam, Lisa and Barb attending.
The secretary’s report will be given at out July meeting, as our secretary was not present.
The treasure’s report was approved by Sam and second by Barb.

In old business we will get more info on théi%OlC tax status, because the application was returned as
the fee had not been sent in with the original. Jewell is working on this. We will also discuss more of
the promotion of Murdo at our next meeting. Corky’ Auto was selected as our first Murdo Business of
the month with the chamber scavengers hunt clue at this location. A report will be given at the July
meeting about the Fishing tournament.

In new business the Car Show, Scavenger’s Journey and the Ranch Rodeo which were all tabled to the
next meeting. We will need about 4 or 5 chamber members to help at the 4-H Achievement Days BBQ.
No additional information has been provided on the Horse Clinic put on by Krisanna Thomas.

All members present decided to have the July meeting on July 3.

Meeting was adjourned at 7:20 AM



